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Vice President's Report

September Events - 
Our September 100%er event is the CTV/CCT Auto-
cross Events at Mineral Wells. This is the event we 
usually host in the Spring that has been changed to 
September 17-18.  CTV is hosting the event on Satur-
day, so we are responsible for having all our volunteers 

in place on that day. And of course, you are welcome to race on 
either day.  In order to get 100% credit, you will need to volunteer 
or race (or both) on either day. More info is available in the NCCC 
article and at the meeting.

There is a bonus event being planned for Saturday, Sept. 24.  
Cowtown goes to the Movies will be a chance for us to drive our 
Corvettes to Coyote Drive-in Movie.  Tickets are $7/person.  We 
will meet at the parking lot at LaGrave Field, 301 NE 6th St, Fort 
Worth, TX 76164, at 6:00 then caravan 1 block to the Drive-in.  The 
movies will start at dusk, so we will have plenty of time to go to the 
Coyote Canteen for food and beverage.  The feature films that will be 
showing will be announced closer to the date, so we will choose the 
double feature we want to see.  Watch your email for more details.  

October Events – 
Our October 100%er event is the 15th Annual Corvette Show.  Our 
club sponsored car show will be held on Saturday, Oct. 15.  The 
show this year will be at Ridgmar Mall, 1888 Green Oaks Road, 
Fort Worth and show hours are 10 AM – 2 PM.  This is a popular 
show and a number of entrants come from all across the Metroplex 
to participate.  There are a number of ways that members can vol-
unteer to help make the show a success. In order to receive 100%er 
credit, members must volunteer or enter the show (or both).  Look 
for further details elsewhere in the newsletter, and on the club’s 
website.

There is another bonus event on Thursday, Oct. 20, CTV Day at 
the State Fair of Texas.  Find your own way to Fair Park in Dallas 
(you can ride the TRE from Ft. Worth and get off right at Fair Park). 
If you are age 60 or better, this is one of the SR. Citizen days at the 
fair and admission is free. General Admission tickets are $18 or $16 
on-line.  We will gather at the Corvette exhibit in the Automobile 
Building at 11AM.  We will snap a group photo and plan a few 
other places we might like to meet up to enjoy some of the features 
of the Fair.  More details at the meeting, website, and via email.

Questions? Contact me at josmith619@att.net

Jo Anne Smith
Vice President
josmith619@att.net

Words from our President

I'd like to con-
gratulate Cowtown 
Vettes Paul Jackson 
(Newsletter Edi-
tor) and Doug Mc-
Mahan (Webmas-
ter) who received 

awards at the 2016 NCCC Conven-
tion. This only happens because 
of our members who attend NCCC 
Events and the hard work and time 
of those who spend many hours 
of their personal time working to 
make us what we are today.

At the September Membership 
Meeting we will open nominations 
for NCCC Governor, and at the 
October one we will begin nomi-
nations for the remaining Elected 
Officers.  If you want to run for 
one of the Board positions, check 
our Club by-laws to see if you 
qualify.

For the 2017 year, we already have 
openings for Membership, Logo, 
and Charities Committee Chair 
positions. If you have any inter-
est, please check with our current 
chairs to see what is required to 
hold the position.

If you are free the weekend of the 
September the 10th, I welcome 
you to come down to Corpus 
Christi and support our members 
showing their Corvette's on the 
USS Lexington. You can check the 
web site “Vettes and Jets” for de-
tails.

And as always,  I thank you for 
your support!!!

Don Wells
President
dfw73vette@att.net

WANTED - For Our
Website and

The Lowdown
Veteran Photos – share photos from your service as a 
veteran

Member Car Photos – share photos of your ride on 
our website

FCOA Member Photos – do have Future Corvette 
Owner Assn Members in your family?  …if so, we would 
like to share those on our FCOA page.

Articles -  anecdotes, stories about life with a Corvette, 
technical details, jokes..........

Send to: macsvettes@gmail.com
	  or: pjatctv@gmail.com

mailto:josmith619%40att.net?subject=
mailto:dfw73vette%40att.net?subject=
mailto:macsvettes%40gmail.com%0D?subject=
mailto:pjatctv%40gmail.com?subject=
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Webmaster

A little breather on the website activ-
ity this month, there were only two 
new event pages which included the 
Backroad Cruise to Loco Coyote and 
the NCCC event down at MSR.  We 
would like to recognize Raley & Jo 

Anne Smith, Jason Blocker and Donald Hickman 
who provided photos and videos; to go along with 
our photos.  Please don’t forget to keep your cam-
eras handy – you never know when you might 
capture a once in a lifetime shot.  We can always 
use more and different types of photos; a differ-
ent eye behind the camera makes the event page 
content so much better.  For any photo provided, 
I resize them for use on the web, the Low-Down 
and the slideshows at our membership meetings.  
Recognition is provided to the photographer on 
each photo, prior to them being used.

I am seriously contemplating a re-design of our 
club website; although it is a major undertaking.  

Why, you might ask: well, it has been over 10 years 
since I last did a major overhaul of the website and 
it is time.  I believe the home page has gotten too 
busy and the look of the entire website is a little 
dated.  If you have thoughts, input, etc. around 
what the new website should contain and look 
like, please contact me.

Please don’t hesitate to shout if you have sugges-
tions, questions or comments about your Club’s 
website, Facebook account or eMail distribution 

lists. Likewise if you find any pages that have is-
sues or if there is something you would like to see 
or things you dislike; after all this is your website 
and I am only the caretaker of YOUR website.   

Doug McMahan
Webmaster
macsvettes@gmail.com

YOUR COWTOWN WEBSITE

Do you have thoughts around the upcoming 
redesign of Cowtown’s Website?

If you do, please get with me – I’m looking for ideas on 
how to totally redesign it and make it more modern, 

splashy, more functional and less busy. 
						    
						                              …Doug

  

Gwynne Hanna
Membership / Welcome Chairperson
vettelady67@sbcglobal.net

09/03 - Scott & Mo Wheeler
09/05 - Ray & Denice Kasper
09/10 - John & Jan Brefczynski
09/14 - Steve & Rhonda Weible
09/27 - Raley & Jo Anne Smith
09/28 - Don & Karyn Fowler

09/02 - Cliff Griffith
09/03 - Ruth Marie Nice
09/04 - Pj Jackson
09/04 - Karl Samuel
09/07 - Joy Williams
09/08 - Michelle Aggas
09/16 - Jack Winter
09/18 - Zane Hilger
09/21 - Greg Herring
09/21 - Frank Testa
09/22 - Connie Mccrary
09/23 - Nancy Dick
09/25 - Jack Rogers
09/27 - Dalton Wharton
09/30 - David Perry

David Munoz – 2012 Silver Grand Sport Coupe
Willie Owens – 2014 White Coupe – 2001 Red Coupe

New Members
None this month

2nd Time Visitors

Lory Adams – 2002 Red Coupe
Brian & Ute Dereta – 2014 White Coupe
Keith & Carol Hunten – 2016 Torch Red Z06

1st Time Visitors

Membership

mailto:macsvettes%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:vettelady67%40sbcglobal.net?subject=
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Charities

So, what do you know about the Cruiser Pro-
gram??  If you have been around Cowtown Vettes 
for a while, you probably know quite a bit, but 
if you are new to the club, the whole cruising 
concept might be confusing.  When William and 
I bought our Corvette from Don Wells at Bruce 
Lowrie Chevrolet, Don kept mentioning cruising 
here and cruising there, but I was totally clueless.  
Thank goodness I didn’t eventually have to expose 
my ignorance to anyone except William who ex-
plained that a “cruise” or “cruising” were just ways 
to get out and enjoy driving our Vette around the 
countryside...the more crooked and curvy the road 
the more fun the cruise...hence the birth of the 
CTV Cruiser Program in 2005 to encourage mem-
bers either individually or in a group to get out 
and drive their Corvettes as well as to enjoy mem-
ber socialization.

The Cruiser Program is a way to document those 
outings and collect and tabulate points toward a 
goal whether it be gold, silver or bronze.  Points 
are accumulated according to a set of categories 
and rules prescribed by the club.  Points values 
were established by the cruiser chairman/commit-
tee when the program was started and have been 
tweaked somewhat as the years have gone by.  
There has always only been a small percentage of 
the membership who actually collect cruiser points 
and turn in pictures at the end of the year.  Some 
folk do cruise just for fun, but don’t want the add-
ed effort of stopping along the way to document 
the drive.  

If you do participate and have any suggestions on 
how you would like to see the process evolve...ie, 
adding new categories, deleting categories, chang-
ing point values, or totals for awards, etc...please 
let your cruiser chairman know.

There are currently no organized cruises on the 
calendar.  Hopefully someone will put together 
something to get us out to enjoy some fall weather. 

Also, feel free to look back and repeat some the 
cruises from the past...put you own spin on it or 
do an exact repeat.  There are quite a few that 
could certainly bear repeating.

Happy Cruising!!!

article and podium scripts by Mary Pittman 
secretary and general factotum to…

William Nolan
Cruiser Chairperson
wmmnolan@msn.com

Cowtown Cruiser

Thanks to everyone for your donations of pet food, money and coupons at the August meeting!  Kim and James 
West used the money and coupons to purchase more food and then delivered 855 pounds of food to the “Don’t 
Forget to Feed Me” pet food pantry.    Thanks to Kim and James for leading this effort every August!  

Now…on to Fall Charity events:

We’ll be donating $400 to the American Heart Association in September.  The Ameri-
can Heart Association is the nation’s oldest and largest voluntary organization dedi-
cated to fighting heart disease and stroke.  Their headquarters is located in Dallas and 
they have an office in Fort Worth.  Please take a moment to learn more about this 
very important organization at www.heart.org.  The Fort Worth Walk is scheduled for 
Saturday, September 10th if anyone is interested in participating in this event.

Thursday, November 10th, 6:00 p.m. – We will volunteer at Tarrant 
Area Food Bank

Saturday, December 3rd – Bring toys to the Christmas party for 
Toys for Tots.

We'll volunteer again at the Cook Children's Christmas party on-
Wednesday, December 14th from 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. (New time!)

More details will follow, but please note your calendar now!

Jane Buehler
Charities Chairperson
buehler8721@gmail.com

mailto:wmmnolan%40msn.com?subject=
http://www.heart.org
mailto:buehler8721%40gmail.com?subject=
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Loco Coyote Cruise - July 23rd 2016 Motor Sports Ranch, Cresson - August 13th 2016
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Corvette Diner - San Diego

In late June my 
brother paid his an-
nual visit from Eng-
land, accompanied by 
his daughter. While 
here we took them 
to San Diego for a 
week to escape the 
early summer Texas 

heat; 80 degrees, it was wonderful! The only drawback for me 
was the go-go-go ……. we visited many places, the Air & Space 
Museum, Model Railroad Museum, Maritime Museum, Dicks Last 
Resort to name a few, and of course the magnificent San Diego 
Zoo. 

One of our favorites was the Cor-
vette Diner. On entry, there front 
of house is a C1 Corvette, apparently 
a runner when it was placed when the 
diner opened. It appears to be in perfect condition and looks great. 

We were seated and showered with drinking straws; our server Huey 
showed up almost immediately and was very friendly and attentive, 
explained what goes on, made recommendations and answered all our 
questions about the menu and diner, took drink orders and zoomed 
off. 

They have they're own  radio station KVET playing 50's and 60's mu-
sic. Every 30 minutes or so the wait staff all get together and dance! 
Highly recommended!!
Check it out : https://www.cohnrestaurants.com/corvettediner

Motor Sports Ranch - August 13th 2016

2016 NCCC Convention Awards

PJ & Debby Jackson
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NCCC Events

Cowtown’s LAST 
NCCC Event for 2016 
is on the Southwest 
Region Schedule, 
along with flyers.  We 
would ask that you 

please mark your calendars to assist in hosting 
and participating in this final 2016 events  Our 
website also has information pages around the 
event, click on the event on the calendar page or 
off our home page.

•	 *September 17-18, 2016: Our Annual 
No-Frills Autocross Scramble held jointly with 
CCT; 14 autocrosses over the 2-day event.  Our 
part of the event is on Saturday; CCT’s on Sun-
day.  This event is out at the Mineral Wells He-
liport, the same place as our Practice Autocross 
earlier this year.  The course will be slightly lon-
ger and different than it was at practice since I 
never design and use the same course.  If you 
enjoyed the Practice Autocross, I would invite 

you to participate in this event – you will have just 
as much fun; remember, it is still you against the 
clock.

New NCCC participants can participate in NOV-
ICE class for the first eight events.

Cowtown does need your assistance to make this 
event a success; we would invite you to mark 
your calendar to be a part of this event.  This has 
been designated the CTV 100%er for September; 
to earn 100%er credit you need to work and/or 
compete in the event.

If you have questions around NCCC, our events 
or competing, please don’t hesitate to contact 
myself, Donald or your NCCC Governor – Glen-
da.

Doug McMahan & Donald Hickman
NCCC Event Coordinator & Co-Cordinator
macsvettes@gmail.com

Again this summer, the need to 
make a living has diverted me 
from my Corvette activities and I 
have failed to communicate with 

the club regarding the goings on at the National 
Corvette museum. I apologize for this, but I have 
been traveling internationally a lot this year and 
I just have not had time to research and write a 
column. Unfortunately, I will not be at the meet-
ing this month because we will be on vacation. 

By the time you read this, the 22nd Anniversary 
celebration will have come and gone, but the 
museum still has many more things going on 
throughout the year, and the fall is really a nice 
time to visit Kentucky if you have the urge. I 
have mentioned it before, but I think it bears 
saying again that I have visited there on non-
event weekends and asked the nice folks there 
for some route sheets from their road tours and 
we have driven them on our own. It was lots of 
fun.

You know besides being a great place to visit, 
the museum offers some pretty helpful services 
to us Corvette nuts. For example, we are adding 
a Corvette to our garage. On the 26th of August I 
finally pulled the trigger on a beautiful C3 which 
has been on the bucket list for many years. I was 
able to get declared value insurance for my new 
toy for $233.00 a year from the NCM Collectors 
Insurance Agency. This is a policy for $30,000 
and carries no deductible with full coverage in-
surance. The fact that we are family members 
of the museum helped us get a discounted rate 
on the insurance. The NCM recently announced 
the expansion of the collector insurance agency. 
They have doubled the staff and moved the in-
surance office into the main museum lobby to 
increase visibility.

One of the fun year round 
activities that the museum 
does, is to raffle off new Cor-
vettes.  One can participate in the drawings for 
as little $10.00 for the unlimited ticket drawings. 
For a fun way to contribute to the NCM, you can 
buy tickets for $100.00 or more. These types of 
drawings are limited in the number of tickets 
they sell. For example, a recent drawing for a 
new Corvette was limited to 1500 tickets. Each 
ticket in this raffle was $150.00. Wouldn’t it be 
cool for one of our club members to win a new 
Corvette?  

Before I wrap up, I would like to mention the cur-
rent and upcoming special exhibits at the NCM. 
Currently the museum is playing host to the In-
dycar Exhibit, a display featuring cars through 
the years. This exhibit will end on October 14th 
and it will be followed by “Gone But Not For-
gotten” October 21, 2016- January 6, 2017. This 
exhibit will Feature General Motors models of 
vehicles which were produced for a limited time, 
and are no longer manufactured.

So that is it for this month. If you are like me, fall 
cruising is a lot more appealing than putting up 
with the blistering heat of summer, so there are 
still plenty of reasons to visit the NCM. Thanks 
and happy motoring. 

Don't forget to heck out www.corvettemuseum.
com 

National Corvette Museum

Don Brown
NCM Ambassador

dbrown1157@aol.com

BRCC is hosting a High Speed Driver’s Education Event

November 19, 2016, on the 1.7 mile track at 
Motorsports Ranch in Cresson, TX

This event is designed for novices and less experienced track drivers 
using their daily driver cars rather than for highly experienced 

drivers and race prepared cars. 

Only 25 total drivers will be registered so the car count on 
track will be low. The entry fee per driver is $120 

To enter or obtain more information, please go to the BRCC website. 

Print out the Registration form 

http://www.brazosrivercc.com/PDF/trkday_reg.pdf

http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2016/091716_NCCC-I.html
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2016/091716_NCCC-I.html
mailto:macsvettes%40gmail.com?subject=
http://www.corvettemuseum.com
http://www.corvettemuseum.com
http://www.corvettemuseum.org/
mailto:dbrown1157%40aol.com?subject=
http://


SW Region Clubs

BRAZOS RIVER CORVETTE CLUB (BRCC)
Granbury, TX • SW-540

u

CEN-TEX CORVETTE CLUB (CTCC)
Waco, TX • SW-200

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF OKLAHOMA CITY (CCOC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-468

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF TEXAS (CCT)
Dallas, TX • SW-074

u

CORVETTE OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
OF SOUTH TEXAS (COAST)
San Antonio, TX • SW-143

u

COWTOWN VETTES (CTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-055

u

EAST TEXAS CORVETTE CLUB (ETCC)
Lufkin, TX • SW-577

u

LONGHORN CORVETTE CLUB (LCC)
Austin, TX • SW-207

u

MID-COAST CORVETTE CLUB (MCCC)
Lake Jackson, TX • SW-170

u

OKLAHOMA CITY CORVETTE CLUB (OCCC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-131

u

SAN JACINTO CORVETTE CLUB (SJCC)
Houston, TX • SW-063

u

SUN CITIES CORVETTE CLUB (SCCC)
Albuquerque, NM • SW-085

u

TEXAS COMPETITION  
CORVETTE CLUB (TCCC) 
McGregor, TX • SW-569

u

TEXAS CORVETTE  
MOTORSPORTS CLUB (TCMC)

Houston, TX • SW-568
u

TEJAS VETTES (TV)
Plano, TX • SW-163

u

TEXAS OUTLAWS CORVETTE CLUB (TOCC)
Graham, TX • SW-198

u

TIN HALL TOYS (THT)
Santa Fe, TX • SW-392

u

TULSA VETTE SET (TVS)
Tulsa, OK • SW-248
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Complete schedule and flyers for these events can be found at 

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html

September is Cowtown’s last NCCC 
event for the year! We need you to 
support the club, so come to Mineral 
Wells and enter or work. This is a 
great place to try autocrossing. I love 
the tracks that Doug McMahan always 

sets up for this event and we have lots of fun do-
ing this one. We partner up with Corvette Club of 
Texas(CCT) for this and it is a great opportunity to 
meet and fellowship with some good NCCC mem-
bers. The event is Sept. 17-18th; our day is Sat-
urday the 17th but you will get 100% credit if you 
work or race either day.  Remember, a low-speed 
autocross is an event that the maximum obtainable 
speed is 80 MPH or less in a stock Corvette.  This 
is less that some of you drive on the highways ;)  
So come on out and give it a try to see how much 
fun it is.  If you have any questions on participa-
tion contact me or any of the others that enjoy 
these events.

August had a couple of fast autocross events. One 
being at the National Corvette Museum Motor-
sports Park and I don’t know of anyone from 
Cowtown who participated.  The other being at Mo-
torsports Ranch in Cresson, which was attended 
by several Cowtown members. It was followed by a 
governor’s meeting at the Scottish Inn hotel. A lot 
of business was conducted at this meeting. One we 
bid on our 2017 NCCC events. They are as follows: 
April 29-30 - 21st Annual Super Speedway Event 
at Texas Motor Speedway. June 3rd - Fat Daddy’s 
fun event of car show, funkhana, and rallyes. Sept. 
23-24 - joint event with CCT. Remember these 
dates for CTV’s 2017 events.

Southwest Region offices that are open for 2017-
2019 are Regional Membership Director (RMD) 
and Regional Competition Director (RCD). The 
governors accepted candidates Craig Kamradt for 
RMD and Doug McMahan also agreed to run for a 
second term for RCD. The fourth quarter governor’s 
meeting will be Oct.29th in Kyle, Texas after the 
Longhorn Corvette Club event, which is being held 
on an asphalt track. 

The other autocross event for September is 
at the Sheriff’s Training Track on 24-25th. 
This is an asphalt road course surface and 
plenty of fun, if you are up to a short drive to 

Oklahoma City.  If you are in to drag racing, you 
can participate (or watch) up in Noble, OK, on 
October 23; the day after they host 7 low-speed 
autocrosses at the Sheriff’s track.

The Top 10 in Competition for Southwest Region 
are as follows: Doc Lambert #8 for men. Cathy 
Anthony #6and Glenda McMahan #9 for women.  
Cowtown is the #2 Club.
 
If you have changed address or email, please let 
me know so I can update the membership database 
so you don’t miss out on NCCC news and you will 
continue to receive Blue Bars.

You can opt out of the hard copy but I need to 
know this also, so I can check a box on the data-
base and you will receive it online only.

Renewals start Oct. 1st. You can print out a 
renewal form off the website: www.cowtownvettes.
org and bring it to the October meeting. Renewals 
will run until Nov. 7th. Remember we joined 
for the car but stayed for the people!  You won’t 
want to miss out 
on all that Cow-
town has to offer.

Save the Wave!

Glenda McMahan
2015NCCC Governor 
glenda-gm@att.net

NCCC Governor2016 Competition Schedule

DATE LOCATION EVENT CLUB

09/03 - 04 Mineral Wells

Mineral Wells Heliport
TV 

TOCC
7 Low-Speed Autocross Events

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events

09/09 - 10 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

09/17-18 Mineral Wells

Mineral Wells Heliport
CTV / 

CCT(BRCC)
7 Low-Speed Autocross Events

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events

9/17  Mineral Wells 4th SWR GOVERNOR’S MEETING - 7 PM @ Comfort Inn Suites SWR

09/24 - 25 OKC, OK

Sheriff’s Facility CCOC

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events TVS

7 Low-Speed Autocross Events SCCC

10/01 - 02 TBD
Houston Police Academy

CMCT
10 Low-Speed Autocross Events

10/22 - 23

OKC, OK Sheriff’s Facility

COAST
7 Low-Speed Autocross Events

Noble, OK Thunder Valley in Noble

3 Drag Events - MT, Record & ET

10/29 - 30 Kyle, TX
Central Texas Speedway

LCC
10 Low-Speed Autocross Events

11/11 - 12 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html
www.cowtownvettes.org
www.cowtownvettes.org
http://www.ncccswregion.org/
mailto:glenda-gm%40att.net?subject=
https://www.google.com/maps/@32.7844238,-98.0505664,1697m/data=!3m1!1e3
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
https://www.google.com/maps/@32.7844238,-98.0505664,1697m/data=!3m1!1e3
https://www.google.com/maps/@32.7844238,-98.0505664,1697m/data=!3m1!1e3
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Best+Western+Czech+Inn/@31.802934,-97.102258,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x864681aaf5e85a41:0x9fe239ed13c5928
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Oklahoma+City,+OK/@35.5112553,-97.4025388,1643m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m2!3m1!1s0x87ad8a547ef8d281:0x33a21274d14f3a9d
http://www.oklahomacounty.org/sheriff/fieldservices/training.asp
http://www.hpdcareer.com/academy.html
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Oklahoma+City,+OK/@35.5112553,-97.4025388,1643m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m2!3m1!1s0x87ad8a547ef8d281:0x33a21274d14f3a9d
http://www.oklahomacounty.org/sheriff/fieldservices/training.asp
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Thunder+Valley+Raceway+Park/@35.091242,-97.371832,826m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x87b25c10caf56bc9:0xc721f4740ad4fa07
http://www.okthunder.com/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/24801+I-35,+Kyle,+TX+78640/@29.9497871,-97.8751127,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x865b56742f93af4d:0x5548ad57e9503191!8m2!3d29.9497871!4d-97.872924
http://www.centraltexasspeedway.com/
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm


www. cowtownvettes.org www. cowtownvettes.orgPage 18 Page  19

CTV Logo  
Merchandise

Hello everyone. Welcome to the Logo Merchandise store. 
There are lots of great things for sale with the Cowtown logo 
on them. Here’s just a sampling of some of the things we have 
for sale:
Caps...............................................................................$  7.50
Visors.............................................................................$  7.50
Sweatshirts....................................................................$20.00  
  (2XL and up slightly higher)

Long Sleeve T-shirts......................................................$15.00 
  (2XL and up slightly higher)

Short Sleeve T-shirts.....................................................$13.00
Men’s & Women’s Long Sleeve Denim Shirts.............$25.00
Polo shirts. All different styles......................................$25.00

(Please note that on all shirt orders,  
2XL and up sizes are slightly higher)

If you want your name added to your shirt,  
it’s only $3 more!

Or if you want a Cowtown logo or a certain year  
Corvette on one of your own shirts it’s only $5!

Name tags....................................................................$  12.00
We also have stickers, patches, koozies, and tumblers (only 
two of these left!)

So stop by the Logo table before and after the meeting to place 
your order. You’ll get your order by the next meeting.
Thanks! Karen Watson 

Logo Merchandise Chairperson
rickandkaren@mindspring.com
817-232-3871

 James West
Mid America Chairperson
jnk69vette@sbcglobal.net • 817-249-2855

“�I can get you Corvette parts 
from a major Corvette parts 
supplier for 10% off and  
free shipping.”

WHO DOES WHAT

BILL BUEHLER • 817-45PLANS
PROFESSIONAL DESIGN

www.45plans.com
Residential & Commercial: Design, Planning –  

Stock, Custom & Remodel

u HOME DESIGN AND PLANNING u

Current club members enjoy a FREE 
“Who Does What” 

listing.  Listings renew each December.  
Contact the Editor for more info. 

DOUG McMAHAN • 817-473-3837
MAC’S DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY

www.macs.douglasmcmahan.com
General Photography, Custom Collages,  

Digital Artwork, Posters, etc.

u DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY u

DON WELLS • 817-706-9660
   BRUCE LOWRIE CHEVROLET

donwells@brucelowrie.com
Internet Manager

u AUTOMOTIVE SALES u

CRAIG MURPHY • 817-228-6595
CRAIG’S KARAOKE & DJ CONNECTION

cramrp@sbcglobal.net
DJ for All Your Party Entertainment Needs

u ENTERTAINMENT u

Cowtown Corvettes Marketplace

1/
20

17

Cowtown Corvettes Cars and Parts

JOE ROSALES • 817-399-8584
jmr353@yahoo.com

Music For ALL Occassions



Future Corvette Owners  
Association (FCOA)

Do you have a son, daughter, grandson, granddaughter, niece, nephew, or 
are a guardian to a child under the age of 16 years. If so, don’t forget to 
enroll him/her in the Future Corvette Owners Association (FCOA), 
NCCC’s youth organization.   

Website: http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html

all correspondence should be sent to:
COWTOWN VETTES
P.O. Box 1974
Fort Worth, Texas 76101

The Cowtown Low-Down is published monthly for the members of Cowtown Vettes, and printed by LaserCopy Digital Production, Grand Prairie, Texas.
All rights are reserved. All unauthorized reproduction of artwork, photos or articles, in whole or any part thereof, is prohibited. All unauthorized use violates state and federal laws.

DO YOU HAVE A NEW ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS? HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR CORVETTE OR BOUGHT A NEW ONE?
If so, let Membership know so we can update your address on the various email lists. You can send any updates to Membership at: ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com.

www. cowtownvettes.org

http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/
http://www.cowtownvettes.org/
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/

